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 IRS Group Exemption for the AIS.   In previous reports, I noted that the IRS had 

inaccurate records with regard to the Iris Society of Dallas.  This is simply an issue that 

keeps recurring and we continue to try and get it straightened out.  

The Jackson (Tennessee) Area Iris Society is in the process of joining in our 

Group Exemption. 

Last year, I informed President Gary White that this would be last year as general 

counsel for the AIS.  However, I changed my mind and will stay on for another year, 

through July 1, 2018.     


